Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION II1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION LETTER
No. 133 , s. 2025

MEETING OF GMRC/VALUES/EsP COORDINATORS IN PREPARATION
FOR THE CELEBRATION OF FILIPINO VALUES MONTH

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary Public School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. This Office informs all concerned that a planning meeting in preparation for the
celebration of Filipino Values Month will be held on October 6, 2025, at Hermosa
Elementary School, 2:00 PM to 5:00 PM.

2. The participants to this meeting are as follows:

a.Elementary EsP Principal Coordinators - 12
b.Secondary EsP Department Heads/Coordinators - 47
c.Senior High School Assistant Principals/EsP Coordinators =9

Total — 68

3. This Memorandum serves as the Travel Authority of all the participants.

4, Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

S

CAROLINA S.VIOLETA, EdD, CESQ V
Schools Division Superintenden

Incls. : As stated
Ci11/2025
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